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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Wiggly Worms. 

Wiggly Worms Grasshoppers Butterflies Dragonflies 

98% 90% 96% 92% 
 

Key stage 1 attendance class winner this week is Purple class. 

Yellow Pink Green Purple Orange Blue 

95% 98% 99% 99.5% 95% 96% 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Application for School Places – Nursery to Reception Class (Sept. 2019 start) 

If your child was born between 1 Sept. 2014 and 31st Aug. 2015 you need to apply for an 

Infant School place before midnight on Tuesday 15th Jan. 2019.  

Application for School Places – Junior School (Sept. 2019 start) 

If your child was born between 1 Sept. 2011 and 31st Aug. 2012 you need to apply for a 

Junior School place before midnight on Tuesday 15th Jan. 2019. 

Applying after the deadline may mean missing out on a place at our school or the Juniors. Apply 

online at www.derbyshire.gov.uk/admissions Alternatively apply by phoning 01629 537499 this 

takes about 15 minutes. You will be notified of your child’s school place, by email, on 16th April. 

 

Children in Need – Friday 16th November 

Thank you to the school council for organising our fun Children In Need day.  

We have many activities planned for the day to help raise money for this  

National cause. We will let you know the total on the website and next  

Fridays newsletter.  

Pink Class 

At the end of November Mrs. Hogg will finish as Pink Class Teacher. She will, however, still be part of 

our school as our supply Teacher. This week we appointed a new Teacher, Miss Jardine. Pink class met 

her as part of the interview process and we hope she will be able to spend a few days in school before 

taking up the post. Mrs. Murphy will continue on Friday mornings in Pink class but will also be teaching 

in Foundation on Mondays. 

 

Dates 

 !7th December – Christmas Fayre 

 18th December – Christingle at Church 

Concert dates and other Christmas activities will be sent out, on a separate letter, next week. 

Pantomime  

Permission slips and money need to be in by Friday 23rd November. Without permission and £12 

your child will not be guaranteed a place as this is not a curriculum trip. Any children unable to go will 

be taught in school as usual. Money and permission slips received after the deadline will be on a first 

come first served basis and a ticket cannot be guaranteed, as we need to supply final numbers to the 

theatre. 

http://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/admissions

